South Middleton School District Photo/Video Release Form

Dear Parent/Guardian.

With the many accomplishments of our students and staff, there are opportunities for South Middleton students involved in various school-related activities to be included in photographs and videotape footage. The photographs/videotape may be used in district publications, video productions, newspapers, the district web site, and on television.

In order to provide timely responses for requests to photograph or videotape our students, we are requesting that you indicate on the form below your desire regarding permission to have your child photographed/videotaped for use in publications, newspapers, video productions, or electronic media. This release form will remain in effect during your child's term of enrollment in the schools of the South Middleton School District unless rescinded in writing.